9/25/14
Science Fiction Forum meeting #5
Meeting called to order at 7:36
President’s Report: I have ice cream, but no report.
Vice President’s Report: He is now a person. He is also now here.
Treasurer’s Report: Trying to get an asset grant for shelves. Also, allocations are going through. 
Secretary: Not much to say on my part except Happy New Year.
Head Librarian: - First, a special thank you to Reuben and Eric for sorting the Space Trek War books on the series shelf.
- Second, a number of people have been missing shifts without giving advance notice. Even if you can't make your shift and don't know until the last minute, post on the Facebook Group, that way people don't expect you to show up late and wait for you.
- Third, a couple of shifts are still left unfilled or need adjustment. Specifically, 11am - 1pm on Tuesdays and Thursdays. Please volunteer and give back to the forum if you are able to. You also get access! (but not keys)
- Finally, a couple of shiftholders aren't completely up to date on protocols and procedure and whatnot (using the log file, OpenBiblio, etc.) I'm going to be holding meetings on these, attendance to at least one is mandatory even if you think you know what you're doing. I'll post a poll for availability. If you're not available for any, talk to me and we'll do your training some other time. Otherwise, if you don't show up, you're fired.
Head AC’s Report: Game Night did not happen due to a miscommunication with USG. Sorry. However, Halloween night is going to go through as planned, confirming with USG tomorrow. Author event went well. Thank you to Kenn for letting us borrow your vacuum. Shriek Week is going to go as follows; 
Monday, 10/27: Horror games and reading by horor writer
Tuesday 10/28: PARTY
Wednesday 10/29: Scary Stories
Thursday 10/30: Possible haunted house
Friday 10/31: Marathon
Sub-AC for Life: I got us Cap 2! There will be no game next week because of responsibilities.
Historians Report: People got shanked after getting into an argument.
Committees:
PR Committee: We had good posters for our reading.
Author’s Committee: We got an author, and another one is coming! Nancy Scuri has requested to do a reading, which she will be doing during shriek week.
Old Business: Clean, don’t be a jerk.
New Business: Clean, don’t be a jerk.
Allocations:
Movies:
About Time
TV Shows:
Teen Titans seasons 1-5
Necessities:
12 foot surge protector, 
8 outlets 25 foot long cord
Announcements:
The Hat has made $10.86
Meeting closed at 7:57

